
Here are the 3 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week 

(2/18/22) 

1. Monday, February 21, is Presidents Day. School will not be in session on Monday. 

2. Kindergarten registration is happening. If you know of incoming kindergarten 

students, please contact the school office. 

3. The Davis School District No More, Not Here! campaign continues next week. The 

next video in the series will be shared with students on Monday. You may expect 

an email tonight from district administration with more information. The video 

will be available for your preview at 7 A.M. on Sunday morning. 

Have an awesome weekend! 

Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: 

https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/  

https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/

